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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary: 
 
Monday 17th June 
Y6 Swimming 
Y5 Addams Family Performance 
 
Monday 24th June 
In The Net—Y4 
 
Wednesday 26th June 
Sports Day: KS1 AM, KS2 PM 
 
Thursday 27th June 
Y1 Westonbirt Trip 
 
Friday 28th June 
Wycliffe MAD Day 
Music Concert 1.30-2.15pm 
 
Monday 1st July 
Y1 Ukulele Concert 9.30am 
 
Tuesday 9th July 
YR Strings Concert 10.00am 
 
Wednesday 10th July 
Y6 Show—Evening performance   
 
Thursday 18th July 
Y6 Leavers Service & Assembly 
 
Friday 19th July 
Last Day of Term 

Marling Field 

We have been advised that they will be spraying 
weed killer on the field on Monday 17th June   
after morning drop off. 
 
The field should not be used for sports for a few 
days after so there will be no rounders after 
school on Monday. 
 
It is weather dependant so in the event of wet 
weather, it will be rescheduled. 

Music Concert 

On Friday 28th June we will be hosting our in 
school music concert.  
 
All children who learn an instrument in school will 
be given the chance to take part and parents are 
invited to come along to enjoy the concert and 
see what they have been learning. 
 
If any children learn an instrument outside of 
school and would like to take part, please speak 
to the office or Mr van den Broek. 

Sunday Service 

King's Stanley Baptist Church - the church in the 
village hall - has its monthly all-age service this 
Sunday at 10:30am.  
 
Come along ready to share in craft activities, 
make something for Father's Day and celebrate 
how the love of God reaches everyone,          
everywhere.  
 
All are very welcome from 10:30am in the        
Village Hall.  

Sports Day 

Letters were sent home this week confirming the 
plans for this year. 
 
The forecast is looking better from next week so 
we are hopeful of a lovely day. 
 
We hope lots of you can join us on the school 
field for a picnic lunch with your children. 

Clubs 

There will be no rounders, netball or gardening 
club next week. 
 
Lunchtime clubs for KS2 have been organised 
and parents will be notified if their child has a 
space. These are only running for 3 weeks and 
will be reviewed in September. 



Value Certificates  
 
Reception 
Betty has shown the value responsibility by 
showing great listening skills and joining in with 
all of our carpet time chats. 
Matilda for being a wonderful writer and writing 
wonderful, interesting and adventurous           
sentences every day. 
Year 1  
Cece has shown the value responsibility. She 
can always be trusted to do the right thing and is 
a great friend to others. 
Tobi for being a wonderful mathematician and 
working hard to write and find numbers to 100 on 
a number line. 
Year 2 
Arthur has shown the value resilience by trying 
very hard to join his handwriting. 
Sadie for being a wonderful writer by listening to 
the teaching and really stretching herself in her 
writing. 
Year 3 
Evie S has shown the value perseverance by 
achieving 99/99 on Quickmaths for the first time. 
Max has shown the value resilience when doing 
his best to join in with all areas of the curriculum 
despite his injury. 
Year 4 
All of Year 4 for being amazing learners and 
working very hard to complete the MTC. 
Austin has shown the value resilience when 
completing his running. His leg hurt but he carried 
on. 
Year 5 
Cariad has shown the value resilience by     
working hard on improving her reading and   
moving up a book band. 
Lenny-Jay for being a wonderful historian and 
writing a great fact file about the Vikings. 
Year 6 
Simon for showing the value friendship by being 
a lovely and kind friend. 
George for being a wonderful writer for his super 
up levelling of various pieces. 

House Nature Quiz 

This week we held our first ever house nature 
quiz which the children thoroughly enjoyed. 
 
Mrs Priestley devised a quiz which included a fun 
fact box that all classes enjoyed before the quiz. 
 
It was great to see the year groups mixed up into 
smaller groups and we saw some fantastic team 
work. Well done everyone. 
 
A huge thank you to Mrs Priestley for putting   
together something both educational and fun for 
the children.  



Our Y6 children went to The Wilderness Centre 
for their residential this week and WHAT A WEEK 
they have had. 
 
They have all returned safely but exhausted! We 
cannot wait to hear al about it properly next week.  
 
Here’s a little snippet of their week. More photo’s 
and information to come in next week’s edition. 


